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Introduction 

This report provides an overview of the Faculty Development Programmes (FDP) attended by the 
teachers of Dr. B C Roy College of Pharmacy and Allied Health Sciences, Durgapur, during the 
academic year 2023-2024. The data includes various professional development programmes, 
orientation/induction programmes, refresher courses, and short-term courses. 

Summary of FDP Participation 

A total of 23 teachers participated in various FDPs throughout the year. The programmes 
attended covered a wide range of topics relevant to pharmaceutical sciences, biotechnology, 
pedagogy, academic writing, and research methodology. 

Detailed Analysis 

1. Programmes Attended 
o Current Challenges & Innovations in Pharmaceutical Sciences: This 

programme was the most attended, with 16 teachers participating from 3rd 
February 2024 to 10th February 2024. 

o Five Day FDP on Pedagogy: Attended by 6 teachers from 19th February 2024 to 
23rd February 2024. 

o International Faculty Development Programme on Academic Writing and 
Research Methodology: Attended by 3 teachers from 24th November 2023 to 
30th November 2023. 

o Recent Advances in Pharmaceutical, Biotechnological and Allied Sciences 
and their impact on Education and Industry: Attended by 2 teachers from 25th 
June 2024 to 29th June 2024. 

o NEP 2020 Orientation & Sensitization Programme-7: Attended by 2 teachers 
from 5th March 2024 to 14th May 2024. 

o Educational Methodology and Recent Advancements in Pharmacy: Attended 
by 1 teacher from 15th October 2023 to 17th October 2023. 

o Machine Learning Applications for Sustainable Society: Attended by 1 teacher 
from 22nd April 2024 to 26th April 2024. 

o Pharmacy Education & Research - Present and Future Challenges: Attended 
by 1 teacher from 1st July 2024 to 6th July 2024. 

2. Teacher Participation 
o Ms. Atreyee Ganguli: Attended 2 programmes. 
o Mrs. Jayita Mondal: Attended 3 programmes. 
o Mrs. Puja Mishra: Attended 3 programmes. 



 

o Dr. Parthasarathi Panda: Attended 2 programmes. 
o Mrs. Rituparna Chaki Ghosh: Attended 2 programmes. 
o Dr. Shyamshree SS Manna: Attended 2 programmes. 
o Other teachers attended 1 programme each. 

Conclusion 

The participation in various FDPs indicates a strong commitment to professional development 
among the faculty members. The diverse range of programmes attended reflects the institution's 
dedication to staying updated with the latest advancements and challenges in pharmaceutical 
sciences and education. 

Recommendations 

 Encourage More Participation: While the participation is commendable, encouraging 
more faculty members to attend such programmes can further enhance the overall 
academic environment. 

 Diverse Topics: Continue to diversify the topics of FDPs to cover emerging areas in 
pharmaceutical sciences and related fields. 

 Feedback Mechanism: Implement a feedback mechanism to assess the impact of these 
programmes on teaching methodologies and student outcomes. 
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